
From: van Holst, Michael  
Sent: Thursday, September 17, 2020 4:35 PM 
To: PEC <pec@london.ca> 
Subject: Reconsideration for Silverleaf Subdivision. Added for PEC agenda. 

 

Dear PEC committee, 
 
The Silverleaf community has requested that reconsideration be given to the decision regarding 
sidewalks on both sides of the street.  Let this be notice of my intent to make that motion at 
Council.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Michael van Holst 
Councillor, Ward 1 
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